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January 23, 1976

Ref.: WC-76-0224

TO	 Mr. Ken M. Smith
President
Aircraft Systems Group
E-Systems, Inc.
P.O. Box 1056
Greenville, Texas 75401

REFERENCE	 (a) E-Systems' letter of September 29, 1975
from James W. Crowley to Henry P. Bevans

(b) Air America's telecopy message of October 23,
1975 from Clyde S. Carter to James W. Crowley

(c) Discussions between Clyde S. Carter and James
W. Crowley on November 4, 1975

(d) Discussions among M. P. Herman, J. M. Bolding,
Clyde S. Carter, and Lindsey Herd on January 7
and 8, 1976

Dear Ken:

As requested in your letter dated 21 January 1976 setting forth the above
references, this will confirm Air America's agreement to the revision of
the computed net to Air America figure stated in our telecopy message to
Mr. Crowley on October 23, 1975 from USD83,305.71 to USD23,831.00 which
latter amount represents negotiated settlement between the parties with
respect to the items and tabulations set forth in our said message of
October 23, 1975. Mr. Herd of Air America will contact Mr. M. P. Herman
with regard to the timing and procedure to effect the settlement.


